
Zoning Ordinance Review Committee  

May 18, 2015 

Minutes  

The first meeting of the Zoning Ordinance Review Committee was held May 18, 2015 at 6:30 

p.m.  in the Training room at the Public Safety Building.  Randy Keith called the meeting to 

order.  Attending were: Randy Keith, Jerry Edwards, Jim Reed, Elsie Robinson, Randy Shumard, 

Jon White, Keri Nusbaum, Trish Gale, Ray Spencer and Michael Nolan.  

Keith explained that the purpose of the committee is to review the existing ordinance line by 

line and make recommendations or suggestions for changes or additions to the zoning 

ordinance to the Zoning Board. Each committee member introduced themselves.  

Keith asked each committee member to read and review the first four articles of the ordinance 

in preparation for the next meeting. 

There was discussion regarding the Comprehensive plan, and text amendments made to the 

Zoning ordinance since 2010. 

The next committee meeting will be held June 1, 2015 at 6:30 at the Public Safety Building. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:11 p.m.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Keri Nusbaum  

Piatt County Zoning Officer 

 

 

 

 

 


